From: Steve Neal <Steve.Neal@mll.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 16 April 2021 9:07 am

To: waitohifasttrack

Subject: RE: Invitation to comment on draft consent conditions for Waitohi Picton Ferry

Precinct Redevelopment

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Copied to SharePoint
Hi Alex,

Thanks for the draft consent conditions and for providing the opportunity to comment further.

Please be aware that the Construction Management Plan will need to include and demonstrate the means of
compliance with the New Zealand Electrical Code of Practice 34:2001 if and where necessary.

Kind Regards,
Steve.

Steve Neal | Surveyor / Easement Coordinator

Marlborough Lines Limited | 1 Alfred Street, PO Box 144, Blenheim 7240
DDI: +64 3 984 2802 | Mobile: +64 27 333 8914

Steve.Neal@mll.co.nz | www.marlboroughlines.co.nz

Marlborough
~@ALines

From: waitohifasttrack [mailto:waitohifasttrack@epa.govt.nz]

Sent: Tuesday, 13 April 2021 4:26 pm

To: waitohifasttrack <waitohifasttrack@epa.govt.nz>

Subject: Invitation to comment on draft consent conditions for Waitohi Picton Ferry Precinct Redevelopment
Importance: High

On behalf of the Chair of the Expert Consenting Panel

» Expert Consenting Panel

FAST-TRACK CONSENTING

Waitohi Picton ferry
precinct redevelopment

Téna koe

In accordance with Clause 36 of Schedule 6 of the COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Act 2020
(the Act), the Waitohi Picton Ferry Precinct Redevelopment Expert Consenting Panel (the Panel), now
invites you to comment on the draft conditions for the Waitohi Picton Ferry Precinct Redevelopment.



If you wish to comment on the draft conditions please return your comments to the Environmental
Protection Authority (EPA) by email to waitohifasttrack@epa.govt.nz, or by post or in person.

Your comments on the draft conditions must be received by the Environmental Protection
Authority no later than 5pm on 21 April 2021.

The draft conditions are attached to this email and can also be found on the EPA website:
https://www.epa.govt.nz/fast-track-consenting/listed-projects/waitohi-picton-ferry-
redevelopment/comments-2/

The EPA will forward copies of any comments on the draft conditions received to the Panel, and every
person or group that commented on the application. All comments on the draft conditions will also be
uploaded to the EPA website.

If you have any questions please contact Alex Erceg at waitohifasttrack@epa.govt.nz, or on 027 293
6728.

Naku noa, na

Alex Erceg (he/him)
Waitohi Picton Ferry Precinct Redevelopment — Project Leader
+64 4 474 5458 | +64 27 293 6728

waitohifasttrack@epa.govt.nz

Our New Zealand Business Number Is 9429041901977.

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn.
This email message and any attachment(s) are intended for the addressee(s) only.
If you receive this message in error, please notify the sender and delete the message and any attachment(s).
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